
 
 
 
 
 
 
Burrillville Sewer Commission 
Special Meeting 02/04/2013 
Board Room of the BWWTF 
 
 
 
Members Present: Don C. Wolfe – Chairman 
                                   William Andrews – Vice Chairman 
                                   William Peterson – Commission Member  
                                    Irene P. Smith – Commission Member  
                                    Richard Nolan – Commission Member  
 
 
 
Also Present: James J. Geremia – Engineer for the Commission 
                         John Martin III – Superintendent 
                         Richard Dionne – Senior Operator/Laboratory Technician 
                         Jason Cloutier – Candidate  
                         Donald Shurtleff – Candidate 
                         Peg Franklin – Office Manager  
 
 
 
A Special Meeting was held on February 4, 2013 at 6:00 PM in the board room of the Burrillville 
Wastewater Treatment Facility for the purpose of conducting interviews for the two candidates for the 
Senior Operator/Laboratory Technician position.  
 
 
The interviews were conducted and the meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacey Richard 
Financial Aide  
 


